
Lindh, Frank 

8/30/2010 8:23:44 AM
Middlekauff, Charles (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CRMd); 
Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Homer, Trina (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: DRA

Excellent....keep up the good work,
Charles....thanks!

From: Middlekauff, Charles (Law) 
[mailto:CRMd@PGE.COM]
Sent: Monday, August 30, 2010 8:23
AM
To: Clanon, Paul; Lindh, Frank 
Cc: Horner,
Trina
Subject: DRA

Paul and Frank:

Just to keep you in the loop, Trina and I touched
base with Cynthia Walker on Friday regarding the Oakley PTM and the GWF/Los 
Esteros advice letter. On the advice letter, she saw our response to the 
protest and DRA is going to be discussing next steps this week. On the 
PTM, similar to our conversation with Mike Florio, we indicated that we were 
open to working with DRA on the PTM to see if we could come up with solutions 
that may result in them supporting, or at least not opposing the PTM.
Cynthia indicated that she would talk with people there and get back to
us.

We'll let you know if anything develops.

Charles

SB GT&S 0044566
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